Tennis Court Keys

You may have noticed that the tennis court at Thornbury Park is kept locked. This is to allow only Township Residents with keys to access it, thereby ensuring its availability for Township Residents.

- To obtain a key, stop by the Township Building Monday Friday, 8:30 am 4:30 pm (Labor Day to Memorial Day) or Monday Thursday from 7:30am 5:00pm (during the Summer).
- \$20.00 per key (to be reimbursed upon return of the key)

For further information, contact Geoff Carbutt at 610-399-8383, ext 107 or send email